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IN THE NEWS

Weston Preparatory Academy Family Donates Book Bags

Western Preparatory Academy families invest in their students.

Neil Hargress and the Hargress family have children that attend

Weston Academy, and their family recently donated 50 fully

stocked book bags for the children who attend the school. Their

support is invaluable and appreciated. 

Thank you, Hargress family, for your dedication to the students of

Weston!

UPCOMING EVENTS

OUCARES Evening Enrichment: Dealing with Trauma and Toxic Stress
to Best Support You and Your Family – Thursday, October 21

The Joanne and Ted Lindsay Foundation Autism Outreach Services (OUCARES) will be

holding an OUCARES Evening Enrichment on Thursday, October 21 from 6–7 p.m.

Attendees will have the opportunity to strengthen their understanding of the impact of trauma

and how it affects the brain, with a focus on how trauma impacts children’s behaviors and the

effects of the Adverse Childhood Experiences (ACEs) on children later in life.

This free webinar is designed for parents and caregivers of individuals with Autism Spectrum

Disorder (ASD), professionals who work with those individuals, or anyone interested in

learning how to support individuals with ASD.

https://t.e2ma.net/click/e6n1su/m8it3lb/63kz0xf
https://t.e2ma.net/click/e6n1su/m8it3lb/63kz0xf


Please RSVP online to attend this event. For more information, view the event flyer.

PETS OF PAWLEY HALL

Southpaw

Meet Southpaw! With one white paw on her left front leg,

Southpaw is the treasured family pet of Human Development and

Child Studies Department Chair Darlene Groomes. Most often,

this chihuahua-rat terrier mix goes by the nickname South or

Southie.

Her favorite activities are to travel in the car, walk around athletic

fields or take naps in your lap. She has a favorite game of

grabbing a small yellow Nerf gun ball, tossing it into the air, bouncing it off her nose and

jumping to catch it in mid-air!

Southie just turned 5 on September 24. Happy birthday, pup!

If you would like to have your pet featured in the future, send a photo and short bio to Trevor Tyle. 

ABOUT THE SEHS NEWSLETTER

The SEHS Bulletin is a place where faculty and staff can share news and celebrate the

wonderful things happening in SEHS. The bulletin is the perfect place to share information

about your publications and awards, special projects and committee news, as well as

announce events.

All are welcome to send items for inclusion. If you choose to do so, please ensure that your

items are print ready, that you include all related links, and that you have permission to

publish any photos being submitted. Please put “SEHS Newsletter” in the subject line and

email your information to: ttyle@oakland.edu.

If you have questions about the bulletin, email Trevor Tyle at ttyle@oakland.edu.
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